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Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings! 
 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude for your continued support and involvement in your child’s 
education. To further strengthen the home–school partnership and to keep you well-informed 
about your child’s academic and holistic progress, the first Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) 
for the session is scheduled for Saturday, 26th July 2025. Class Teachers will be available 
in their respective classrooms and other subject teachers in the School Audio Visual Room, 
next to the Computer Lab on the first floor, from 09.00 a.m. to 12.00 noon. Parents and 
students are requested to meet the concerned class teacher and discuss the areas of concern 
for the First Periodic Test and meet the subject teachers in the Audio-Visual room any time 
during the specified time mentioned above. Any other time will be inconvenient for the 
school. 
 

The PTM serves as a valuable platform for meaningful dialogue between parents and 
teachers. It enables us to collectively review your child’s achievements, address any 
concerns, and plan constructively for future growth. 
 

We humbly request you to attend the meeting punctually along with your ward in proper 
school uniform. Your gracious presence will greatly motivate and encourage your child. 
 

Let us come together to create a positive and enriching learning environment for our children. 
 

Important Note – Consent Form Submission 
As part of our efforts to celebrate the achievements and joyful moments of our 
students, the school periodically shares event highlights and photographs on the 
official school website and social media platforms. 
 

We kindly request you to sign the Consent Form available with the class teacher 
regarding the use of your child’s photographs for such purposes during PTM. 
Your consent will help us responsibly showcase your child’s participation in 
school activities. 
  
 

Kunal Kohli 
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